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Subject : 2013 Small Federations Games- Kosice 
 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
On behalf of the Members of the EBL Executive Committee, and personally, I want to 
congratulate and express to you and to the Slovak Bridge Federation my gratitude for the 
organisation of the Small Federations Games which, I believe, will remain in the mind of all 
participants. 
 
I wish that this success will create new opportunities in organising further international 
Bridge events in your country. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yves Aubry 


